
 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Wed 6th Nov—Maths 

Filming—you will have had 

a letter if your child is 

involved. 

Fri 8th Nov– No Forest 

School 

Mon 11th Nov—Cenotaph 

Tues 12th Nov.-Tennis Event 

@ Draycott Sports Centre 

Thurs 14th Nov– 

Remembrance Assembly 

9.15am 

Mon 25th Nov Y5/6 

Swimming Gala 

Thur 28th Nov– Advent 

Assembly 

Thur 12th Dec– Christmas 

performances @ 2.00 & 

6.00pm 

Sun 15th Dec Christingle 

Service @All Saints 5.00pm 

Mon 16th Dec-Influenza 

vaccinations 

Wed 18th Dec—Panto (oh 

no it isn’t) 

Thur 19th Dec– Carols 

Around the Tree @ 9.15am 

Thur 19th Dec—Christmas 

Party 

Fri 20th Dec—Christmas 

Service @ All Saints 9.30am 

 

More information will be 

sent home nearer to the 

events. 

Farm Gate 

Following discussions at the 

regarding children running 

into the road, could we 

please keep the silver double 

gate closed at hometime. 

We would prefer you to use 

the smaller pedestrian gate 

but, if you do need to open 

the double gate, please 

watch your fingers when 

closing it as the spring is  very 

tight. 

Forest School 

 

Class 2 will being having Forest School sessions 

after half term starting on Friday 15th November.  

Children will need suitable warm clothing, 

footwear, coats and hats and gloves depending 

on the weather.  They will also need a change 

of clothes for their return to school—this does not 

need to be school uniform.  Any queries, please 

speak to a member of staff. 

 

Farm School 

 

A huge thank you to all the parents and carers 

who have been helping us with the animals on 

the weekends and over the  half term break.  

Your continued support is absolutely invaluable. 

 

Autumn Fair 

 

The Autumn Fair was a huge success and raised 

£485 for the school.  Thank you for all your 

donations and support, and for helping us make 

it such a fun and memorable day. 

 

 

 

Peripatetic music lessons are on Thursday 

morning. 

 

 

Cookery Club 

 

We will be offering a cookery club on a 

Wednesday after school in the second half of 

the Autumn Term.  Places will be strictly limited, 

and a letter will be sent out after half term. 

Growing in faith and learning 

Library Van 

The Library van will be visiting 

on the following dates: 

 

6th November 

20th November 

4th December 

 

Please ensure Library books 

are in school. 

Poppies, bracelets, rulers, 

rubbers & pencils will be 

on sale in school from 4th 

November. All proceeds 

to The Royal British  

Legion. 

Attendance 

Total Attendance for the first 

half term is: 

 97.9%. 
Well done everyone! 

Aldi Stickers 

 

We are participating in the Aldi 

Sticker collection initiative.  For 

every £30 spent in Aldi, a sticker 

can be collected.  We need 300(!) 

for a chance to win £20,000.  

Please bring your stickers in, and 

we will add them to our poster in 

the hall. 

Outdoor Clothing 

 

We have had a high number of children arrive 

at school with no coats, and sometimes without 

jumpers or cardigans.  We are outside at 

lunchtimes and breaktimes and the weather is 

very changeable.  All children need a suitable 

waterproof jacket or coat with their name in. 

 

Support is available to provide items.  You can 

speak to a member of staff in confidence to 

access this.  


